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 As for Combat Boarding Rate (CBR), it is calculated by the number of traps divided by the to-
tal number of „attempted‟ traps with 90% being the goal for Case I/II and 85% for Case III.  Both met-
rics are related to each other due to the fact that a bolter obviously hurts both your EF as well as 
your CBR.  Historically speaking, it tends to be a bit harder for Carrier Air Wings to achieve their 
Combat Boarding Rate numbers than Event Factor.  Squadron LSOs need to train your Ready 
Rooms to consistently shoot for a 55-60 second interval vice 45 seconds, be very disciplined in the 
pattern, and to safely get aboard on the first pass while not violating the „Rules to Live By.‟ 
 

ADMACS Modifications 
 
 The Aviation Data Management and Control System (ADMACS) connects the air department, 
the air wing, and many other embarked entities who are involved in the launch and recovery of air-
craft aboard the CV.  Using both the ship‟s Local Area Network (LAN) as well as the Integrated Ship-
board Network System (ISNS), ADMACS electronically displays locations of aircraft both airborne as 
well as on the flight and hanger deck. 
 
 At this year‟s conference, the LSO Community put forth some priorities concerning what we 
would like the ADMACS system to display to us on the LSODS, in addition to what is currently avail-
able.  Here are some of the ideas that were proposed: 
 
 - A continuously updated master Air Plan where all of the numbers would be dynamically 
  updated over the course of the day.  This modification would allow Paddles to monitor 
  changes, additions, and cancellations from the platform, in real-time. 
 
 - Ability to view the VDB board with accurate, real time locations of aircraft in the pattern 
  as well as pilot names, profiles being flown, and requirements during CQ.  It was even 
  suggested that for TRACOM/FRS CQ a running GPA and boarding rate tally could also 
  be included.  This screen would be displayed on the LSODS in a similar manner as to 
  what is depicted below: 
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http://www.hrana.org/documents/PaddlesMonthlyJune2011.pdf



6 

6 

  

 

  
      

iPARTS Update 
  
 The replacement for APARTS has been an often mentioned topic throughout the Paddles 
Community ever since it was first introduced at the 2010 OAG.  Over the past year, the Naval 
Postgraduate School‟s team, led by LT “Flanders” Ross has been hard at work developing this re-
placement.  Those who attended the conference also had the opportunity to experiment with a pro-
posed handheld model that will eventually replace the long-standard book of cut sheets. 
 
 As for the laptop-based version that will soon replace APARTS, to say that it is a more user-
friendly interface would be a massive understatement.  Menus and data sublevels interface with 
the user in a much more common-sense based format.  Here are some recent screen shots: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




